
Spirit week started with a bang today! Pyjama Day is a favourite Falcon way to start the week. 

Club Fair was a great success with hundreds of students learning more about the 40 clubs and 

groups at the school. Missed Club Fair? Students should listen for announcements about club 

meeting dates/times. 

Tuesday is Jersey Day and is a Staff Meeting Late Start.  Classes start at 10 a.m. 

Learn more about our Spirit Days from the website! 

Thursday is Blue and Yellow Day in preparation for our afternoon Pep Rally and Terry Fox run. 

We are on a special schedule. We are aiming to raise $5000 for Terry Fox: $5 per student at the 

school. Donations can be made through the Terry Fox Organization 

website: http://www.terryfox.ca/ForestHillCIToronto  or you can purchase "Toonies for Terry" 

through School Cash Online. All donation amounts are welcome and help to contribute to our 

school goal! 

School Council - Our School Council has its first meeting this Wednesday, September 26 at 7:15 

p.m. in the Staff Room.  All parents/guardians are welcome. The meeting agenda is posted on the 

School Council page of our website: http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/foresthill/For-Parents/School-

Council 

Graduating Students: 

 The Ontario University Fair is taking place this weekend (September 28-30) from 10 am - 

5 pm. For more information visit: http://www.ouf.ca/  If your student is planning on 

attending on Friday, please be sure to notify the school of their absence. 

 The Ontario College Information Fair will be held on October 23-24. More details can be 

found at https://ocif.ca/  Students interested in attending the Fair should see Ms. Ng in 

Guidance for more details. 

 Looking ahead, FHCI's Guidance Department will be hosting its annual Post-Secondary 

Information Night on Thursday, October 18 at 6:45 p.m. This is the opportunity for 

parents/guardians to learn more about the application process. The Guidance team is 

unable to schedule individual appointments for parents/guardians as they support our 

students through this process.  This is a great opportunity to learn more about important 

dates and where you can find the answers to the questions that might arise. 

Friday, October 5 is a P.A. Day. There will be no classes. Monday, October 8 is Thanksgiving. 

School will resume on Tuesday, October 9. 

Reiko Fuentes 

Principal  

Forest Hill Collegiate Institute 
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